CALISTOGA FIRE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Erik V. Lundquist / Senior Planner

FROM: Steve Campbell / Fire Chief

SUBJECT: Discretionary Applications for Carmel Art Gallery.
DATE: 9/7/2011

Review Time @ Hour
$92.89 hr

This Discretionary Application seems to be in reasonable compliance with the 2010
California Fire Codes.

It appears that this project can provide the required Fire Flow, however as stated in the
documents provided by the applicant the 6” water main fronting the proposed project is not
in good condition and a C value of no more than 80 should be used in fire flow
determination. Given these facts staff believes that the applicant should connect to the 10”
main fronting the Pac Bell building.



